9/8/09
A draft EQC package (8-20 version)was sent to Judy for her review on 8/26.   Her comments are filed under “draft docs 8-26-09 draft review”.
After incorporating Judy’s edits, a revised version of the EQC packet was sent out to Vernon, Belyea and Knudsen for their first/last review of the EQC package.  That package was sent out 8/27/09 as the “Concurrence review of the CWSRF Permanent Rulemaking”

Vernon, Belyea and Knudsen all responded.  Only Belyea had comments.
On 9/8/09 Larry finalized the EQC packet documents for review by Neil Mullane for Neil’s review on 9/10.  That package was sent to Neil on 9/??




